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  TO: All Providers 

RE: Timely Filing Requirements for Behavioral Health Services 

 

 
Questions?  Need assistance?  Call the Provider Assistance Center Mon–Fri 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Toll free 1-800-842-8440 or write to DXC Technology, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 
Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com 

 

This bulletin serves to notify enrolled 
Connecticut Behavioral Health Partnership 
(CTBHP) providers, effective for claims 
received July 1, 2018 and forward, all 
behavioral health services provided to HUSKY 
Health members will have timely filing 
requirements of one (1) year.  This will include 
conditions that override timely filing such as 
times, but not limited to: 

When Medicaid is secondary, providers will 
have one (1) year from the issue date on the 
other insurance payment or denial, providing 
the insurance denial was not for timely filing. 

For additional information on timely filing, 
please refer to provider manual Chapter 5 
‘Claim Submission Information” on the 
www.ctdssmap.com Web site under 
Information > Publications. 
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